
 

Please   

PLEASE, write your child’s name in all their clothing and shoes.  If you 

have lost any items of clothing we have a tub that has lost property in 
it.  Lunch boxes and containers, PLEASE clearly label everything.  

PLEASE TAKE CLOTHING BAGS HOME EVERYDAY.  Thank you.  
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Have a lovely week from the Windsor Kindergarten Team 

Adult Led Activities include; 

 

*Potato Printing 

*3D Rockets 

*Robins, blossom and daffodils were added 

to our Seasonal Tree in the Parish Room 

*Light box and x-rays of body parts; arms, 

legs, hands, feet 

*Easter activities have begun! 

 

 

SAFEGUARDING REMINDERS 

 

1. Going Home Permission 

Please can we remind you that it is VERY 

IMPORTANT to ensure that you tell us if 

your child is being collected by an ‘eligible 

person’ at home time. We have a ‘Going Home 

Book’ hanging on the wall by the book bag 

box for you to make a note, or tell the team 

member on the door. 

 

    2. Contact Information 

It is always important to keep us updated 

with your contact information; including 

emails, telephone numbers and home 

addresses. This includes childminders and 

carers who may also be dropping off or 

picking up your child from the setting. 

 

     3. Parking 

More recently there have been some 

parents parking right in front of the main 

entrance to the setting where there is a 

dropped curb. Please ensure you park 

safely and carefully at all times. There are 

2 small car parks nearby, York House and 

Holly Park, which gives you 30 minutes 

FREE parking for Richmond residents. 

 

Easter Holiday Club 

If you are looking for some morning 

entertainment for your child over the 

Easter Break then book in to our holiday 

club, we still have some spaces available. 

Dates: Monday 9th to Friday 13th April 

Times: 9.30a.m to 12.00midday 

Cost: £20.00 per morning 

 

Spring Walks 

Wed 28th and Thurs 29th March 

(We need helpers on Thursday) 

 

Easter Bonnet Parade this week 

Bring in your designs 

  

BREAK UP – Thursday 29th March 

Happy Easter 
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